G D GOENKA PUBLIC SCHOOL, ARRAH

NOTICE NO- 2024-25/ 046

DATE- 24 SEPTEMBER 2024

Dear Parents,

- This is to inform you that tomorrow, 25th September 2024
(Wednesday), online revision classes will be conducted. The
timetable will be shared shortly.

- The exams will be conducted as per the earlier given timetable
(starting from 26th September 2024). It will be in offline mode
only.

- It is compulsory for all students to appear for the Term-I (Half
Yearly) Exam.

- The exam dates are printed on the admit cards provided.

- It is mandatory for each student to carry their admit card to
appear for the exam.

- Kindly clear any outstanding dues for the issuance of your
ward's admit card. (Ignore if already paid)

- For any queries related to fee payment or other matters, feel
free to contact us at +91 70791 09495.

Regards,
Team G D Goenka Arrah
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